
Meet the Buyer Event
Lochay Transformer Replacement Project

If you would like to register your interest in attending our Meet 
the Buyer event which we anticipate to hold on 7 December 2022, 
please contact our Lead Community Liaison Manager:

Louise Anderson
Lead Community Liaison Manager 
SSEN Transmission
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH

Scottish & Southern Electricity Networks Transmission (SSEN Transmission) will shortly be beginning 
construction works replacing the existing 132/11kV transformers currently situated at Lochay Power 
Station in the Killin area. As part of this project, we are welcoming local businesses to register an 
interest in an upcoming opportunity to engage with our Contractors Balfour Beatty and Global
to exchange details to further discuss out with this introduction the possible business opportunities 
for the local supply chain that may be available.

This project has the potential to create local business opportunities in the following fields; 
accommodation, security, catering, cleaning services, aggregate services, local labour services,
road gritting, building and wholesaler merchants and others. We would encourage any local 
businesses to attend the session and discuss what possible business opportunities there are with 
our Principal Contractor.

louise.anderson@sse.com

01738 341 975 Visit the project 
website by scanning 
the QR code, or use 
the following URL: 

bit.ly/3T7uKOf

@SSETransmissionSSEN Community


